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Blume

I wish to object to the planning application at number 1 Back Lane on the following grounds

* over-development, the house has already been extended.

* the proposed extension would overlook neighbouring properties.

* the difficulties of access to the site, which would restrict access to Streatley Place and Back Lane, which 

would inconvenience a large number of neighbours (and affect 2 schools).

* disturbance to neighbouring properties.

* building noise.

* it might act as a precedent.

I am a Director of a charity with premises in Back Lane.  The inevitable disturbance of building works in Back 

Lane will make it difficult for us to run the charity which, through our Knit for Peace initiative, has deliveries 

both in and out.  Camden says it wants local jobs, so we would ask that they make this possible.
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